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Dear Sir/Madam
I wish to object to any additional flights taking off or landing between the hours of 11pm and 7am.

I live in Drynam hall, and the noise from the aircraft is huge. The larger aircraft now coming into Dublin
airport, wakes the family up in the morning and also at night.

Most other European cities have a ban on nighttime flights. Why are we allowing these flights to disrupt our

lives and our health. There should be a limit to the amount of traffic coming into the airport. The noise quota
system has many flaws allowing the amount to increase and this will seriously affect our sleep and our lives.

Thank you.

Shirley Fitzsimons

- do dublin

Sent from my iPhone






